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          August 31, 2012 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  2202 
 

 To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau: 
 

RATE FILING  
 
 
In follow up to Circular Letter No. 2191, the Commissioner of Insurance has 
disapproved the WCRIBMA’s rate filing to change rates effective September 1, 2012. 
Therefore, there will be no change in rates and rating values.  The Division of 
Insurance’s August 30, 2012 Decision and Order on the WCRIBMA’s Rate Filing is 
attached for your information. 
 
Experience ratings and ARAP factors that have been issued effective on September 1, 
2012 and subsequent will be revised to remove the preliminary status. 
 
As is customary, the WCRIBMA will issue a circular letter when its next rate filing is 
submitted. 
 
 
Paul F. Meagher, Esq. 
President 
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